Jeff Watson

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 2:36 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-11-00022 Palmer

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

| saw a lighter colored rectangle shape that looked like it could be a roof for something down towards the bottom of the
parcel near the lot line. If there are no structures then | don’t have a concern.

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 8:24 AM
To: Holly Duncan

Subject: RE: BL-11-00022 Palmer

[ guess I'm not seeing a structure, can you point it out?... the proposed line is the John Wayne Trail /old railroad line

Jetfrey A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Pearl

E]lensl)urg WA 08926

jelf.-watson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-935-8274

From: Holly Duncan

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 2:54 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-11-00022 Palmer

Jeff,

It appears there is an existing structure near where the proposed line will be. Is that a structure that might have a well
or drainfield?

Holly

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 12:16 PM

To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Duncan
Subject: BL-11-00022 Palmer

Importance: High

BL-11-00022 Palmer




THIS APPLICATION IS FOR THE TRANSFER OF THE EASTERN PROPERTY TO STATE PARKS FOR
JWT ENHANCEMENT; APPARENTLY TIME IS OF THE ESSENCE!!

Christina, Holly, and Brenda,

Could you please review this application for comment. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to
the attachment tab in EDEN).

Thanks,

Jetfrey A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Pearl

E.llens]ourg WA 98926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

500-953-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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